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Quarterly EDGE Report Presented 
(KLZA)-- Falls City Economic and Development Enterprise Executive Director Beckie Cromer
presented quarterly reports to the Falls City Council and Richardson County Commissioners this
week.

She noted that EDGE is working with a group to get the Falter Museum project work underway in
the near future. Financing has been secured and construction should start in the next several weeks
with an opening date of around Thanksgiving.

Cromer noted that EDGE representatives had conducted corporate visits to the WASP and
AIRLANCO companies during the second quarter, with both companies reporting good news and a
need for more local workers.  Both companies reported expanding into international markets and are
looking to hire more workers at their Falls City facilities. 

It was also noted an ongoing public records lawsuit is scheduled to be heard in early September by
the Nebraska Supreme Court.

Cromer said work also continues on the development of the Champions Crossing housing addition
on the northwest edge of Falls City.  
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